
Washington Outboard Club 
P.O. Box 1226 

West Sacramento, CA  95961 
Membership Meeting 
November 17, 2022 

 
 

The meeting was called to order by Commodore Thurman Watson at 7:00 p.m. 
 

WOC Member Kevin Geckeler gave an update on the on-line auction for WOC 
members. The company he works for, TP Auctions, would take the lead in gathering the 
equipment, putting it up for auction and then giving the WOC 90% of the proceeds.   
 
WOC Member Rick Alcartado was asking for donations to the Shriners Club. 
 
Secretary Tom Lee read the October 13, 2022 minutes.  They were approved as read. 
 
Purser Report: 

Income from all sources: $8,917.04: Membership Renewals $5,756.00, Clothing sales 
$438.00, Angler of the Year raffle $2720.00, Checking Account Interest $3.04. 
 
Expenses $54,044.26: Thompson Welding $52,827.20, Home Depot $166.48, West 
Marine $63.58, Insurance $737.00, City of West Sacramento $175.00, Parking $75.00. 
  
Funds available end of October 31, 2022: $147,613.56 
Funds available end of October 31, 2021: $167,446.24 
 
The report was approved as read.   

Past-Commodore Gary Voet presented the 2022/23 Angler of the Year award jacket to 

Guy Brown. 

Commodore Watson advertised the open Board positions beginning 2023. 
 
Commodore Watson provided an update on the completion of the ramp. 
 
Board Member Tom Padilla announced future “volunteer” activity opportunities. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:35 p.m.  
 

Secretary Tom Lee 

 


